
 

 

 

 
 
 

Date:  26th September 2023 
 
 
To 
The Manager         
Department of Corporate Services 
BSE Ltd. 
Dalal Street, Fort 
Mumbai – 400 001  
 
 
Sub. - :  Intimation of Closure of Trading Window 
 
Ref.  -: Scrip Code - 530039 

 
 
Sir / Madam, 
 
Pursuant to SEBI (Prohibition of Insider Trading) Regulations, 2015, the trading window of the 

Company will remain closed from 1st October, 2023 till 48 hours of the declaration of the Unaudited 

financial statements for the quarter ended 30th September, 2023. 

 

Kindly take the same on your records. 

 

Thanking you, 

Yours faithfully, 

 

For Lords Chemicals Limited  

 

Managing Director 
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